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Fall is felling, the trees are leaving! 

Fall is here at last.  I think that fall is the most beautiful  of all the seasons.  The colors of the 
leaves as they change from their normal green are breathtaking.  To the left is one of my 
favorite Fall pictures.   

I took this picture  at a local park at sunrise.  When you have a furry companion, you have to be  
up early and out the door for the morning walk.  The majority of the year, this means out the 
door while it is dark, before dawn.  And, yes, this means 365 days a year come  rain, shine, or 
blizzard!   

Walks in the forest are really great!  You see so many of the inhabitants getting ready for what is 
to come, dare I say it, Winter.  Just as a precaution, I strap on my 1851 Navy Colt .44 cal 
revolver,  before leaving the house.  You never know when you may have an encounter with 
some of the larger predators that wander thru the forest, mountain lions, bears, etc.  

Events Reading List for the Quarter 

Retirement 

It’s hard to believe that it’s been 8 years since I retired.  Where has the time 
went? 

During that time there have been a number who have entered retirement or 
gone to the last roundup.  So many just seem to  disappear to who knows 
where.  

Sigh.  Out of site, out of mind! 

 

November Elections 

I’m happy to say that so many voters have come to their senses and elected  
people that may be able to undo the damage that has been done during the 
past two years. 

Traveling by Plane? 

No, thank you very much! 

I have no intention to get radiated by full body scanners or submitting to 
invasive pat downs by TSA.  They are going too far, as far as I’m concerned. 

So if I go anywhere, I will drive or take transportation that does not invade my 
privacy.  Also, if God had meant me to fly, he would have given me wings!  

 

 

Bearers of the Black Staff 

Author: Terry Brooks 

 

Ancestors of Avalon 

Author: Marion Zimmer Bradley 

 

Priestess of Avalon 

Author: Marion Zimmer Bradley 

 

Next Newsletter:  Winter 2010 
Hopefully, about January, 2011 

See you then! 
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